
Subject: Council Minutes
Date: Sun, 23 Sep 2001 19:07:29 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Ms. Hilsen:
 
On Sept.4/01 Council approved Child Care Grants totalling $38,402 which were awarded to 10 day-care centres.  I believe that the agenda minutes should have reflected these two
facts.
 
I appreciate that this information is readily in a report.   However I believe the minutes should be able to 'stand alone' in conveying to the community the pertinent details of any
Council decision & especially those concerned with the expenditure of taxpayer's money.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
 
 
10. Child Care Grants
File 4750-20/11.3
Tracking Number 02772
(to approve grant funding for ten Child Care projects)

Report:  Planning Analyst, August 16, 2001
Attachment A

Moved by Councillor MURI, Seconded by Councillor MACKAY-DUNN and CARRIED

THAT the recommendations in the August 10, 2001 report from the Chair of the Child Care Grants Advisory Committee be approved.
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